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From: AFOIA Public Liaison

To: McDougall, Michael

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FOIA Ref. No. S9H: SSA-2017-001087
Date: Thursday, July 12, 2018 8:18:35 AM

Mr. McDougall:

Thank you for your email and we sincerely apologize for the delay. Thank you also for your
understanding! We are a team of less than 10 analysts with a workload of over 400 cases.

We have been reviewing the CWF screens you supplied in regards to FOIA request SSA-
2017-001087. The CWF screens are foreign to SSA in that we are not familiar with them. We
understand that you state that they are findings from the US Department of Health and Human
Services (HHS); however, without certification from HHS, we have no proof of the documents
validity.

Is it possible for you provide to us with a certification of the CWF screen prints? We will
continue to pull the requested SSIDS and redact as needed (for the sake of time). We
appreciate your providing the certification document.

Thank you for your assistance.

The FOIA Team
The Social Security Administration

From: McDougall, Michael <mmcdougall@akingump.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 6:22 PM

To: "FOIA Public Liaison <FOIA.Public.Liaison@ssa.gov>; Chyn, C. T. Monica
<C.T.Monica.Chyn@ssa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIA Ref. No. S9H: SSA-2017-001087

Dear Ms. Chyn,

It has been several months since we were last in contact regarding the above-captioned FOIA
request. Any information that you can provide concerning the processing status of this request
would be appreciated.

As a former FOIA analyst (at CMS) | understand that these things can take time. However, | would
like to be able to give my client, and my boss, an update soon. If a phone call would be easier, |
would be happy to discuss the matter at your convenience.

Thank you,

Mike McDougall

Michael J McDougall
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Direct: +1 202.887.4433 | Internal: 24433

From: McDougall, Michael
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 11:44 AM

To: FOIA.Public.Liaison@ssa.gov
Cc: Keough, Christopher
Subject: FOIA Ref. No. S9H: SSA-2017-001087 - Proofs of Death (1 of 2)

Dear Ms. Chyn:

This responds to your April 11, 2018 letter requesting proofs of death for 117 individuals relating to
the above-referenced FOIA request. Attached are three files containing screen prints including dates
of death from the Medicare Common Working File (CWF) for 116 of the 117 individuals requested.
The password for these files will be sent through a separate email. The dates of death from the CWF
are findings or reports of death made by the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services as
authorized or required in connection with its administration of the Medicare program.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Mike McDougall

Michael J McDougall

AKIN GUMP STRAUSS HAUER & FELD vLLr

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. | Washington, DC 20036-1564 | USA | Direct: +1 202.887.4433 | Internal: 24433
Fax: +1 202.887.4288 | mmcdougall@akingump.com | akingump.com | Bio

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.



